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Upcoming Events
Parent Teacher Interviews
Tuesday 9 April

Crossfit Excursion
Wednesday 10 April

Bronze Reward Lunch
Thursday 11 April

Tom Kemp Shield Rugby League
Thursday 11 April

Sports Coaching Afternoon
Friday 12 April

Last Day of Term 1
Friday 12 April

Anzac Day
Thursday 25 April

Staff Development Day
Monday 29 April

Students Return
Tuesday 30 April

Girls Open Volleyball
Wednesday 1 May

AECG Meeting
Wednesday 8 May

Cross Country Carnival
Thursday 16 May

y

Happy Holidays!
Congratulations to everyone for their hard work this term, especially to the
following students who have received 10 or more merit awards:

Planned travel and school holidays
As we head into the end of term, it remains important that your child
attends school every single day. Being at school is the best place for
students to learn as well as to keep social connections and build life-long
skills. 

We understand that families are eager to see and reconnect with loved
ones and take a well-deserved break, but please remember that planned
travel should only be taken during scheduled school holidays.  

Students should be at school every day during school terms, including until
the end of term, unless they are sick or are absent for a justified reason.

Missing a day here or there may not seem like much, but absences add up
and can negatively impact your child's learning and wellbeing. When your
child misses one day per fortnight, that's 4 weeks of missed learning in one
year. Over an entire school journey this adds up to 1 year of lost learning.

School Student Broadband Initiative (SSBI)
To boost education opportunities and narrow the digital divide, the
Australian Government is providing up to 30,000 eligible families with no
internet at home a free National Broadband Network (NBN) service.

Contact the National Referral Centre, operated by Anglicare Victoria, on
1800 954 610 (Mon–Fri, 10am–6pm AEDT), www.anglicarevic.org.au/student-
internet to check your eligibility. 

Hayden Beveridge
Joshua Brain
Rebekah Campbell
Alannah Cowley
Kai Curtis
Sara Death
Ashley Delaney
Braxton Dunk
Brodie Dunk
Kaliyah Ewers
Hayley Francis

Willow Gaudry
Tamarah Giusti
Georgia Gudgeon
Liam Haley-Marsh
Kale Haynes
Decoda Kelle
Isabella Krause
Chelsie Mcewan
Chloe Mckenzie
Skylah Menere
Elsie Milton

Lachlan Peddie
Lochlan Salt
Ashley Seis
Connor Smith
Leiland Smits
Flynn Thompson
Calen Webster
Danial Williams
Nicola Williams
Lachlan Woolley

Thank you to our dedicated staff for their efforts throughout this term. 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday 30 April.




